
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                     AUGUST 21, 2014 

CONTACT STATE REPRESENTATIVE: SCOTT KRUG:                     (608)-266-0216 

 

DISTURBING NEWS OF HIGH E. COLI  

LEVELS LEADS TO CALL FOR ACTION 
  

Madison –“ With the news this week that Nepco Lake and Lake Wazeecha have disturbingly 

high levels of E. Coli (close to 30 times the level of safety) Representative Scott Krug (R-

Nekoosa) urged the DNR to deny the high capacity well permits currently being considered in 

Saratoga, and made the following statement: 

 

"The progression of signs of deteriorating water quality ranging from lower lake levels to 

contaminated water bodies leads me to the believe that this area cannot handle increased 

pressures on water quality and quantity. Because of the serious concerns I have about the safety 

and quality of our water supply here in the Central Sands, I can't support the CAFO that is 

currently being considered for a high capacity well permits in Saratoga until those water quality 

concerns are addressed. While I appreciate the openness of the Wysocki family to negotiate on 

certain aspects of their project, it no longer appears that this project is feasible in any form, in an 

area that is so vulnerable for contamination. I ask the DNR to look into this E. coli outbreak and 

deny the high capacity well permits.  

 

"Our area has a long, proud tradition of agriculture and we definitely need to do whatever we can 

do to bring job growth to the area. But those considerations should not supersede the protection 

of the health and safety of our residents. Nor can they supersede the concerns associated with 

property value loss and decreased revenue from loss of tourism.  

 

“It was recently announced that the economic impact of tourism in Wisconsin went up 18% since 

2011 to a staggering $17.5 Billion. The municipalities surrounding the Wisconsin Rapids area 

have started to pick up a great deal of steam in creating a new recreational haven for tourists 

from not only Wisconsin but all over the country.  Compromising that momentum because of 

damaged natural resources would not be a wise long-term decision."  
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